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Term 2 Was Absolutely Fantastic
Congratulations to Glenholme School students, staff and whānau . Term 2 was spectacular. The staff 
at Glenholme School provided a huge variety of learning experiences and opportunities to 
challenge our students. Highlights of the term included the Cross Country, Talent Quest,  Matariki 
celebrations and Cake Stalls.
To the very hard working, dedicated and committed Glenholme School staff, have a relaxing and 
rejuvenating holiday. Thank you for making the term a memorable learning experience for all. 
Students, thank you for your commitment and dedication to learning. You make the staff extremely 
proud of your progress and achievements. Please ensure you have a safe and enjoyable holiday.
We look forward to seeing you back here on Monday 22nd July.

Staff Leaving/Retiring
Sarah Kinsella is leaving Glenholme School to work full time at Kea Street School.  We thank 
Sarah for her work here at Glenholme this year and wish her all the best in her new position.

Sharyn Simpson is retiring from her position as Resource Teacher of Literacy, based at 
Glenholme School.  We wish to thank Sharyn for her years of dedication to tamariki across 
many Rotorua schools and her contribution to our school particularly.

We welcome Maryanne de Nys, who was previously teaching at Malfroy School and will be 
the new Resource Teacher of Literacy.  Maryanne will be starting at Glenholme during Term 3.



Five Year Old New Entrant 
Pre–Enrolments 

Glenholme School welcomes 
new arrivals to the school.
Parents of students who live 
within the home zone and 
intend enrolling
their child at any time during 
the year should notify the 
school to assist
the school to plan appropriately 
for the next terms.
We would like to encourage 
parents to contact Mrs Molly 
Norton (Deputy Principal) to 
confirm future student 
enrolments. To help determine 
future classroom placements, it 
is vital that the school has as 
much information as possible 
about future students. 
Enrolment forms are available 
at the school office or you can 
contact 
Mrs Norton Deputy Principal 
348-1489 ext 203 or email

Term Three Academic Achievement 
Discussions

We welcome parents and whanau to attend our Academic Achievement 
Discussions on 

Wednesday 31st July  3.30pm– 7.45pm and 
Thursday 1st August 3.30pm—7.45pm.

School will close at 3pm on Wed 31st July and discussions start at 3.30pm.
School will close at 3pm on Thursday 1st August and discussions start at 
3.30pm.

Appointments can now be made online by going to 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz

Our School Event Code is: vx3u2
Bookings are now open!

Simply enter the event code:  and press “Go”.
If you are unable to book via the website please phone our School 
Administration Assistant, Kylee Kennedy (3481489) to make your bookings 
or pop into the school office. Please make sure that when you phone or pop 
in that you have your child/rens, teachers name and time available that you 
would like which will assist Kylee when making your booking/s.

First enter your name, your student's name, and your email address.
If you need to book for more than one student, change the “Book for x students” setting, 
and enter the other student's name.

 On the next page, pick the teacher/s you want to meet.
Choose from the list of teachers.

Then you'll see a timetable showing when your chosen teacher/s are available. Simply 
click on the times that suit you.



Glenholme School Talent Quest 2019

1st for Solo/Small Groups - Judd Dublin
1st in the Class Category - A1

Glenholme’s Got Talent is always a greatly anticipated event in our school calendar.  The excitement around the school reached 
fever pitch by Friday afternoon!  As always we were blown away by the talent in our lovely school.  We had Tamariki singing, 
dancing and reciting poems in an amazing array of costumes.  The amount of time, effort and dedication was shown in every step, 
word and note.
Everyone involved made their whanau, teachers and kura proud.
Thank you to our amazing judges Atera Apirana, Head Girl from Rotorua Girls High School and Te Ao Taumatangi Billings, Head 
Prefect from Rotorua Boys High School.  We know you had a difficult job, we didn’t envy you!
A special thank you to the jewel that is Whaea Susan.  You always give so much in everything you do and it showed today on the 
proud faces performing and the tamariki who were watching.





Glenholme School Events
 

Awhi Educare
Awhi Educare is now offering

● 30 hours free service
● Open in school holidays

2019 Board of Trustees

Board Chairperson - Kapie Tawhai
Principal - Sarah Thompson

Staff Representative - Donna Burns
Parent Representatives:

Jenny Packham
Darryn Onekawa

Marc Brierley

  

5th July Last Day of Term 2
5th July School Assembly 9.15am

22nd July Term 3 Starts
26th July School Assembly 9.15am
31st July Academic Achievement Discussions
1st August Academic Achievement Discussions

School Term Dates - 2019
Term Two: 29th April – 5th July    
Term Three: 22nd July – 27th September   
Term Four : 14th October – 13th December

Naming School Uniform
Parents please check that your child's name is visible on their 
school uniform. We have noted that recent school uniform items 
that have been in the lost property have been named 
but now the name is unreadable.  Over a  period or time the ink 
has slowly washed off and is now impossible to decipher.

 

 
 
 

School donations are greatly appreciated. Donations from 
parents and whanau are wisely allocated toward student 
special programmes. Please consider supporting the 
school and making provisions for our students that they 
may miss out on if donations are not made. 
EASY PAY YOUR FEES……….
Pay your child’s donations, sport fees and school trips the 
easy way directly via        internet. 
           Bank account 03 1552 0169773 00 Reference - 
your child's full name


